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READING NEWSLETTER






Library Drop-ins
Our newly assembled Librarians will help to run
the school library on Monday's and Wednesday's.

We have many books that we would love the
children to be able to share with you at home.

Please make sure library books are sent back on
these days if they would like a new one. Remind
children to check their library books back in on
those days as the librarians will be waiting at

lunchtime. 



Book Box 
We are sourcing a book box for outside school,

save any books you are finished with and children
can choose to swap books whenever they like!






Extreme Reading Challenge
Thank you to all who joined in with our Reading Advent
Challenge, it was a huge success. During March we want
to see your most extreme reading pictures. Send us a

photograph of you reading a book in unusual
circumstances and show everyone how reading can be

done anywhere and anytime! E-mail your photograph and
a caption to the address below and join the Extreme

Reading Challenge.
Remember to stay safe - reading is meant to be fun,

not dangerous!!
Send your pictures to...

bursar@bickerstaffe.lancs.sch.uk








Dress up Day
We are really looking forward to our dress

up day this year on Monday 14th March!



Parent Readers
With restrictions being lifted we would love
to have parents in to read a story during

March. Please speak to or DoJo your child's
teacher to arrange a time to share a story

with your child/children's class.



Class Enrichment
Each class will have something really exciting

to look forward to in March linked to
reading.

Class 1- Ormskirk Library
Class 2- Author Visit
Class 3- Liverpool Library
Class 4- Author Visit

More details to follow from your child's
teacher



Book Fair

The Book Fair is back, please join us after
school from the 14th-18th March There are
always lots of lovely books and gifts and it
is always a great atmosphere at our school. 




A warm welcome back readers! Throughout March we will be
celebrating all things reading. We have lots of exciting things planned for

each class and for the whole school.


